PHYS ED & SPORT INFORMATION FOR 2016



CLASS PE TIMES

Mr Taddei Mr Keunen Miss Dunbar Miss Visser Most Year Groups
Mrs Chester Mrs Malland Mrs Burkitt Miss Stokoe Mrs Barnes Miss Statkus Mr Eddison Miss Phillips Mrs Watson/Mrs Kirov Mrs Watson/Mrs Kirov

^{**}On most occasions all Year 1-6 classes will be involved in sport programs on a Friday in addition to their PE lesson and all classes participate in regular fitness activities and Play Is The Way (PITW) games with their class teacher.

Appropriate attire for Sport and PE

- Broad brim hat (students can wear their school peak cap in Term 2 & 3).
- School sport polo, regular polo or faction polo shirt.
- Navy blue shorts, skirt or skorts (no jeans please).
- Joggers (no thongs, sandals or boots please).
- Water bottle containing water only please.
- Sunscreen.

This term we are learning to play table tennis. If your child wishes to bring their own equipment from home they may do so. The tables will be available for use at recess and lunch time for those with their own equipment. Please label your bat.

RECESS & LUNCH

Each class has an allocation of sport equipment they can use during recess and lunch. Your child is also able to bring their own equipment to school if:

- It is labelled with their name.
- It is safe.
- Your child understands they are fully responsible for it.

SWIMMING LESSONS

In-term swimming lessons commence on Monday 29th February. Please return your child's swimming form to the class teacher with the money on or before the 22nd February (Notes will be sent home this week).

INTERSCHOOL CRICKET

Selected students in Years 5&6 will participate in an interschool cricket carnival in week 7. Trials begin this week and a note will be sent home at the conclusion of the trials.

FACTION SWIMMING CARNIVAL

All Years 3-6 students have the opportunity to participate in the Swimming Carnival later in the term. Notes will be sent home closer to the date.

Thankyou Mr Jarred Moon PE Specialist